
November 30, 2018

Dear Mr. Kalisz,

We are grateful to the Knights of Columbus Honor Guard for their presence at the 

Mass of Ordination to the Permanent Diaconate on Saturday, November 3, at Ss. Simon and 

Jude Cathedral.

Their presence helped to make this a very special day for our six newly ordained 

Deacons, their families and all our guests.

We also appreciate the Knights sponsoring the beautiful Book of the Gospels for each 

newly ordained Deacon.  They will certainly treasure these for years to come. 

Thank you again for your generosity and support.
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